
Dr. Fisk Announces  

His Retirement 

Dr. Fisk has announced his              

retirement from Interlachen             

Pediatrics. His last day will be        

December 14, 2021.  

 Dr. Fisk joined Interlachen Pediatrics in 1992. He has been integral in     

helping forge Interlachen into the successful pediatric practice that it is today. He 

has taken the lead on many initiatives such as electronic medical records and our 

successful vaccine clinic program. 

 He joined Dr. Gary Carlson, Dr. Patricia Johnson, Dr. Ken Novick, and Dr. 

Lillian Regerro in The Pediatric Group in 1992. He and his partners watched the 

practice grow as it merged with Casselberry Pediatrics in 1995, becoming            

Interlachen Pediatrics. He has worked and lived in Oviedo for 30 years, caring for 

family, friends, and countless patients.  

 “I would like to sincerely thank my family, partners, and staff for 30 years 

of opportunity to mutually serve our many wonderful patients. Most of all I would 

like to thank the two generations of parents who have afforded me the privilege of 

caring for their children. I am proud to say that Interlachen Pediatrics continues to 

be staffed with some of the most kind and professional healthcare professionals 

available anywhere.” - Dr. Tom Fisk 

 


